
Hearing Notice for the Public Works Committee 

January 24, 2023 

 

 Pursuant to a noticed published by the City Engineer, there is a 

hearing scheduled for this evening to give persons an opportunity to be 

heard relative to the Southside Sanitary Sewer Facility Plan to evaluate 

the sanitary sewer system on the south side of Sheboygan. This area, 

referred to as the Southside Growth Area (SGA), is generally bounded by 

Weeden Creek Road to the north, County Road V to the south, Highway 43 to 

the west, and Lakeshore Drive to the east. The Facility Plan was generated 

and compiled a background of the City of Sheboygan and study area, 

inventory of existing conditions, identification of future conditions, 

analysis of alternatives, and identification of the recommended 

interceptor sewer alternative and plan information.  

 

 All interested persons will now be heard. 


